March 14, 2000

Mr. Paul Lynch
Associate Roofing Inc.
21 Arnold St.
Braintree, MA 02184

Dear Paul:
This letter is to express my appreciation to you and your company for a job “well done.”

The crewdid a professional roofing job and did it well. All the men that worked on my
roof were polite, courteous and competent. They knew what to do and they did it with

excellent results,

I’ve always appreciated good workers, but these guys were great. Every aspect of the job
was done to my complete satisfaction.

I would be very happy to endorse and recommend Associated Roofing Inc. to potential
customers that may have doubts about doing business with your company.

Sincerely,

—
o

Noﬁnan Slawsby
22 Yale Rd.
Needham, MA 02494



